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Moorlands Nursery School Uniform Policy 

 

It is our policy that all children are provided with the opportunity to wear a school uniform, 

which: 

• promotes a sense of pride and belonging to a community; 

• identifies the children with the nursery school; 

• is practical and smart; 

• offers parents good value for money; 

• is designed with health and safety in mind. 

 

The Nursery has a book bag which we strongly encourage all parents to purchase if they 

want their child to bring books home from the nursery. The book bag is the most important 

item of our uniform. 

 

Our non-compulsory uniform consists of a jade green T shirt and sweatshirt. We keep the 

cost of the uniform as low as possible.  

 

We encourage children to be independent, and this includes wearing clothes that children 

can manage by themselves. 

 

Suitable outdoor clothes, such as a coat in cold weather, needs to be provided as we offer 

play and learning discovery opportunities outside in all but the worst weather. 

All clothing and footwear should be clearly labelled with the child’s name. 

Jewellery is not allowed in nursery, apart from simple stud earrings, due to health and safety 

factors.  

 

Moorlands Nursery School is committed to equal opportunities and working with parents in a 

child-centred approach.  

 

This policy will be reviewed every 3-years. 

 

 

 

 

 


